Dear Sir,

I am very disturbed by the prospect of Agricultural Lands being increasingly paved over for development.

Development may bring jobs and fill government coffers but what good is this when this precious farmland is gone and people have no food? We need to be less, not more, dependant on imports and must be forewarned of the dangers of flooding from such development. It is ironic that world leaders gather in Scotland to discuss avoiding calamity from climate change whilst Vaughan is itching to pave over our farmlands and Toronto fully intends to build a Highway through the greenbelt!

We are so dependant on nature for our wellbeing. We need wildlife and trees for our survival on this planet but I fear we will not stop this pillaging of resources until we have cut the last tree down. What good will these jobs and full coffers be to us then I ask?

Please think about this and reconsider these short sighted plans.

Yours faithfully,

Jane Kirsten Ward - Pine Grove